
Congratulations!

MARISSA PLATTON
Chair, Ohio’s New Educators (ONE) 
High School Math Teacher, Austintown

You are a teacher—with your own 
classroom and young minds to nurture. 

Being a new educator can be both exciting and overwhelming. 
But you’re in luck! The Ohio Education Association (OEA) provides 
many resources to support you as you embark on your career. 

When you become a member of OEA, you are a part of Ohio’s 
New Educators (ONE)—a unique community within OEA for 
educators in their first 10 years in the profession.

•	 Leadership Development 

•	 Professional Growth 

•	 Peer-to-Peer Support in a 
Variety of Teaching Topics

I HOPE YOU’LL TAKE 
ADVANTAGE OF ONE’S 
OPPORTUNITIES FOR:
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tinyurl.com/oeanewed

Learn more about ONE  
and fill out our 2-minute  
New Educator Interest Form.

ONE T-shirt   |   New Teacher Packet   |   OEA Swag

As a thank you for filling out the Interest  
Form, OEA will send you a FREE:

Complete the New Educator Interest Form at: 

225 E. Broad St., Box 2550 
Columbus, OH 43216 

www.ohea.org

WE’RE WITH YOU! A strong, united OEA allows 
Ohio’s public school employees to have a collective 
voice to work together on issues that matter. 

www.ohea.org/ONE  |  ONE@ohea.org
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